
             

    

      

        Dear Families, 

     Our Beginning of the Year Study was quite a success.  We got the     

     opportunity to review and refresh everything there is to know  

     about our rules and routines. It is now time to move on to our  

     next study, Buildings, which will also combine topics from our Roads  

     and Signs studies.  We will begin our new study on November 23, 2020.    

     When we are outside, we notice a lot of different types of buildings.   

     We have been pointing out different things that we see on the buildings  

     like the doors, windows and if they are tall or short.  For our remote  

     friends, we have been going on virtual tours of their households and  

     discussing characteristics, we see, such as the number of doors or  

     windows they have in their house.  This is beginning to spark the    

     children’s curiosity about what they are seeing both at home and in  

     school.   

   

      To extend our study at home, talk with your child about the  

      buildings that you see around your neighborhood. Keep a list of  

      the ones that interest your child.  Help your child investigate  

      questions, such as how many floors, rooms or windows does it have?  

      We are looking forward to another exciting and enriching study! 

  

Thank you, 

 

Ms. Heather and Ms. Michele  – Class 2 

 

 

 


